
 

 

 

 

 

   

  TO:  Appleton Redevelopment Authority (ARA) 

  

 FROM: Kara Homan, AICP, Director of Community & Economic Development  

 

 DATE:  February 14, 2024 

RE:  Recruitment Update; Appleton Redevelopment Authority Vacancy 

      

 

As was discussed at the previous ARA meeting, the ARA vacancy created by Amanda Stuck’s 

resignation was to be posted for recruitment.  The Mayoral Appointment has been posted on the 

City’s website (here), with the application period scheduled to close February 18, 2024.  Candidates 

will be reviewed by the mayor, with an appointment recommendation to Common Council 

anticipated to occur on or around the month of March. 

 

As the posting is still open, should you be aware of any Appleton residents interested in serving, 

please share the position posting with them.  

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

“…meeting community needs…enhancing quality of life.” 

https://governmentjobs.com/careers/appletonwi/jobs/4333237/appleton-redevelopment-authority?pagetype=jobOpportunitiesJobs

